
 
 
 

 

Request  for Confidentiality 
 

Date:  November 11, 2021 

 

Subject:  Confidentiality Request for: TFB-1003 / 5969A-1003 

Pursuant to FCC 47 CFR 0.457(d) and 0.459 and IC RSP-100, Section 12.4, the applicant requests that a part of 

the subject FCC application be held confidential.   

 

• Gerber files – Permanent Confidentiality 

Laird Connectivity has spent substantial effort in developing this product and it is one of the first of its kind in 

industry. Having the subject information easily available to "competition" would negate the advantage they 

have achieved by developing this product. Not protecting the details of the design will result in financial 

hardship.     

 

Permanent Confidentiality: 

The applicant requests the exhibits listed above as permanently confidential be permanently withheld from 

public review due to materials that contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily 

released to the public. 

NOTE for Industry Canada Applications: 

IC currently only distinguishes Permanent Confidentiality exhibits as shown above.  Short Term confidentiality 

is not considered applicable to IC applications. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ryan Urness 
Director of Test Services 
Laird Connectivity, LLC 
262.375.4400 
Ryan.urness@lairdconnect.com 


